
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 
 

Date: August 28, 2014        BIS 14-241 

 

File: TMP-2014-00496 

 

Proposed Legislation:  
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS TO RENEW THE 
ATTACHED AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CORMAC GROUP AND THE CITY OF 
HOLLYWOOD FOR FEDERAL LOBBYING SERVICES, FOR A ONE-YEAR TERM, 
FROM OCTOBER 1, 2014 TO SEPTEMBER 30, 2015 FOR A COST OF $72,000.00. 
 
 

 

Statement of Budget Impact: 
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient resources are identified /available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing; (CDAB review required) 

 

Explanation:  
 
This Resolution seeks authorization for the appropriate City Officials to renew the 
agreement between the Cormac Group and the City of Hollywood for Federal lobbying 
services for a one-year term from October 1, 2014 to September 30, 2015 in the annual 
amount of $72,000.00. 
 
The Cormac Group has satisfactorily represented the City of Hollywood in the past, and 
the current agreement expires on September 30, 2014.  The City may renew the 
agreement for an indefinite number of renewal terms of one year each.  The agreement 
may be terminated without cause by providing thirty days’ notice to The Cormac Group. 
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Section 38.40( C)(2) of the Purchasing Ordinance states that contracts for professional 
services involving peculiar skill, ability, experience or expertise which are in their nature 
unique are not subject to competitive bidding or competitive proposal requirements. 
 
Funding is available in the FY 2015 Legislative Representation Account Number 
01.1150.00000.512.003149, subject to approval and adoption of the FY 2015 Operating 
Budget by the City Commission. 
 
 

PREPARED BY:  Hilde Johnson 
Management & Budget Analyst 

 

APPROVED BY: Mirtha Dziedzic 
Assistant Director, Budget and Financial Services 


